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CROSSWORD PUZZLE
Complete the crossword using words from this week’s parsha.
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Across

2. What color was Yoseph’s cup?

3. Where was Yoseph’s family going to live 
in Mitsrayim?

6. Yoseph asked his brothers, "Is my 
father still ______?"

7. Which brother told Yoseph the story of 
their father?

9. The brothers each tore their _______.

11. Yoseph told them that he was sent to 
preserve a __________ in the earth.

12. Yoseph ______ all his brothers.

Down

1. Yoseph made himself known to his 
_______.

4. The brothers offered to be Yoseph’s 
_______.

5. Yoseph kissed all his brothers and 
________ over them.

8. Whose sack was the cup found in?

9. The brothers fell before Yoseph on the 
_______.

10. The man asked, "Why have you ______ 
evil for good?"
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Answer Key
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Across

2. What color was Yoseph’s cup? silver

3. Where was Yoseph’s family going to live 
in Mitsrayim? Goshen

6. Yoseph asked his brothers, "Is my 
father still alive?"

7. Which brother told Yoseph the story of 
their father? Yehudah

9. The brothers each tore their garments.

11. Yoseph told them that he was sent to 
preserve a remnant in the earth.

12. Yoseph kissed all his brothers.

Down

1. Yoseph made himself known to his 
brothers.

4. The brothers offered to be Yoseph’s 
slaves.

5. Yoseph kissed all his brothers and wept 
over them.

8. Whose sack was the cup found in? 
Binyamin

9. The brothers fell before Yoseph on the 
ground.

10. The man asked, "Why have you repaid 
evil for good?"


